
the 1340 spot 

AUGUSTA, GEORGIA 

SERVING A MAJOR SOUTHEASTERN MARKET 
January 20, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Mr. GYeary: 

We appreciate so much your letter of 

the 15th, and this will confirm your 

report of our transmission test of 

January 15th, heard around 4:05 AM EST. 

This report was correct. 

Sincerely yours, 

jQ, 

Chief Engineer 

ds 

GEORGE G. WEISS, MANAGER 


